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THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

17 July, 2014 

This is to inform you of the change of date for the General Assembly High-level Stocktaking 
Event on the Post-2015 Development Agenda: Contributions to the Secretary-General's 
Synthesis Report which was originally scheduled for 8 and 9 September 2014. The new date 
for the Stocktaking Event is 11 and 12 September 2014. Kindly be advised that all other 
organizational arrangements remain in place. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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To all Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers 
to the United Nations 

John W.Ashe 


